
From: Close, Roland  
Sent: 12 September 2018 10:29 
To: 'Emma Thomas' <clerk@wnlgpc.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application 182803 

 
Dear Emma, 
 
Yes, I agree an extension of time until 14th October 2018. 
 
Regards 
 
Roland 
 
From: Emma Thomas [mailto:clerk@wnlgpc.org.uk]  
Sent: 12 September 2018 10:21 
To: Close, Roland <Roland.Close@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application 182803 

 

Hi Roland 

Can I please request an extension to comment from the Parish Council for this application. 

They meet on the 13th Oct so until the end of the 14th would be great. 

Thank you 

Kind regards 

 Emma Thomas 

Clerk to Welsh Newton and Llanrothal Group Parish Council 
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